From: Huber, Brett W (GOV)

To: Tom Collier

Subject: Re: Meeting with Wheaton Precious Metals
Date: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 5:10:19 PM
Tom:

I will have your email in the GOA’s hands first thing in the morning. My read, a
telecom may be the best we get, although I'm advocating for your request. Thought
I'd let you know.

Brett

Brett W. Huber, Sr.
Senior Policy Advisor to the Governor

Office of Governor Mike Dunleavy
(907) 269-6710

Sent from my iPhone



